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Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Omaha. Nebraska 68102 2247

402/536 4000

September 6, 1988
LIC-88-758

|1. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk p
Mail Station PI-137
Washington, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50 285
2. Letter from the NRC (L. J. Callan) to OPPD (K. J. Morris)
dated July 29, 1988

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Response to Notice of Violation - Inspection 50-285/88-17

Please find attached Omaha Public Power District's (OPPD) response to Reference
2. Response to this violation is contained in the attachment to this letter.
The submittal date of September 6,1988 was discussed between Mr. J. Everett of
Region IV, and Mr. J. J. Fisicaro of my staff.

This document contains safeguards information and is not for public disclosure.
Its distribution should be restricted on a "need to know" basis. If you have

,

additional questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact'

us.

Sincerely,

g .

o g a. Division Manager

$q Nuclear Operations

Attachment
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| E c. : LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
l gg 1333 New Hampshire Ave., N.W.

mac Washington, DC 20036 kg
| R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator

| I| P. D. Hilano NRC Project Manager
|

P. H. Harrell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector'
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